
 
 

NFL Frequency Coordination Policies for all NFL Games 
 

To protect the Coach to Quarterback system as well as the Coaches Communications 
System from interference, the Game Operations Department will increase its monitoring of 
frequency usage everywhere on Stadium property on Game Day. 

 
To protect all frequencies in use by Broadcasters, Stadium Operations, Lombardi 

Coaches Communications, Referees Microphone and many other operations, Radio Frequency 
(RF) users MUST by League policy, prior coordinate with the Game Day Frequency 
Coordinator (GDC) or be subject to having their equipment confiscated, their credentials revoked 
and/or be escorted off the field by NFL Security.   

 
On the spot coordination will not be available as in the past and should not be requested 

from the GDC.  It will be required for the Non Prior Coordinated entity to provide all contact 
information as requested by the GDC.  This information will be noted in the GDC game report 
and a record will be kept of this prior coordination violation. 

 
Repeat offenders that do not prior coordinate Radio Frequencies, regardless of where it is 

on stadium property will not be granted credentials for future games at home or on the road.  The 
League will notify his/her club’s Director of Public Relations who the violator was so that 
credentials will not be issued for future games until the PR director has been notified by the 
GDC that the violator has prior coordinated. 

 
Coordination can be accomplished by contacting the GDC’s for a venue by using the 

email format:  NFLteamname@sbe.org      Substitute the team name, ex:  NFLBroncos@sbe.org 
 
Every coordinator associated with the venue will receive the coordination request and the 

Primary GDC will reply.  If you do not receive a response, you are not coordinated.  Bring a 
copy of your coordination confirmation with you to the game. 

 
Any RF operating entity that has not prior coordinated and potentially would or could 

interfere with another frequency will be subject to being removed from the stadium by NFL 
Security.  The GDC will contact their NFL Security Representative who will remove that person 
or crew from the stadium and his credential removed.   

 
The Commissioner is very serious about safe guarding frequencies and protecting against 

frequency interference as well as penalizing violators who do not prior coordinate or change their 
frequencies on their own and do not operate within the coordination parameters provided by the 
GDC.   

 
Tim Davey, 

Director, NFL Game Operations 


